
 CATHOLIC WOMEN OF ZION 

 

Our Lady of Untied Knots for Healing 

Dear Sisters in Christ, 

When I look back over the past 31 years, I am truly amazed at how God has used this ministry to 

prepare a place for thousands of women to gather, share faith, grow together, and to be healed in 

mind, body, and spirit. We have been blessed through the love and mercy of Jesus, the Blessed 

Mother, and empowered by the Holy Spirit each time we came together.  

In the midst of this global pandemic that has changed all of our lives, there is a scripture I just 

can’t get off of my mind. I believe it is a gift and reminder from God for Such A Time as This. 

In Philippians 4: 6-7 Paul said, “Have no anxiety at all, but in everything, by prayer and petition, 

with thanksgiving, make your requests known to God. Then the peace of God that surpasses all 

understanding will guard your hearts and minds in Christ Jesus.” 

After much prayer and discernment, we are inviting you to a new way to come together and pray 

for our needs and healings through a new format of “The Living Rosary.” This will continue 

until we are able to gather together and safely meet once again. In the meantime, we ask you to 

join us on our website for the following: 

➢ Prayer: Weekly-Living Rosary - “Glorious Mysteries” every Sunday Evening at 

 8:00 PM (wherever you are). If you are not available at that time, please pray anytime 

on Sunday for everyone’s intentions. 

➢ Reflections: Every Sunday a new Reflection will be posted on our Website, written by 

many of our past speakers. Click on the Reflection Tab. Starting - May 3, 2020 

➢ Invitation: Invite Family and Friends to post Petitions on CWOZ’s Website for prayer.  

➢ Directions: To post Prayer Petitions and Testimonies go to www.cwoz.org. Click on the 

Petitions Tab - write your prayer petition and/or testimony and then submit. Starting - 

May 3, 2020.  

I pray for the Lord to touch us in meaningful ways…emotionally, spiritually or physically. May 

God grant you many graces during these difficult days, may His precious Blood cover you, and 

your loved ones. 

In Christ’s Love and Prayers,  

Mary Ann Collett, Director,  

Catholic Women of Zion 

http://www.cwoz.org/

